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Frank T. Chavez

District Supervisor

0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410
Dear Mr. Chavez:

We received two letters from you in
Noel Reynolds’ wells. We apologize
It appears that resurveys were done
apparent in our files. Although no
requested, BLM approved the changes

We have enclosed copies of documents

indication of the changed footages.

"Latest Report" on your request. A

concrete, our latest footages agree
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May requesting information on locations of
for taking so long to respond to you.

on his wells, but it is not readily

new plat or survey documention was

in the locations.

in our files that are the first
They correspond to what you show as the

1though we can’t give you anything

with yours. If you need any more

information, please contact Shirley Mondy at 761-8793.

Enclosures

Sincerely,

Albert Abee
Area Manager



